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| am writing in regards to your LGOIMA request below received 28 July 2020.
The Group Manager Transport, Jeanine Benson, has provided a response to your questions
raised below.
1. The progress of the Portobello Road intersection safety improvement?
Concept plans are now complete
2. When do you expect detailed designs to commence?
With the assistance of NZTA funding the detailed design work will be underway in the
coming months
3. Who is the contractor to do the works?
No contractor has been appointed yet
4. If no contractor yet, when and how do you expect to appoint one?
Once the improvements have been agreed with by the NZTA for their contribution to the
cost, a tender process would be undertaken and appoint a Contractor which is
anticipated to be next year
| trust this answers your request.
Kind regards
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIvVIC

P 03 4774000 | DD 03 474 3487 | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz


mailto:/O=DUNEDIN CITY COUNCIL/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=REBECCA MURRAY723
mailto:rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/

© Requester Details

Charleen Pagatpatan

cpagatpatan@beinewzealand.com

© Request

Request Text

Hope this email finds you well given the situation we are all experiencing. This
is Charleen from BCI Media Group. | would like to ask for the progress of the
Portobello Rd intersection safety improvement. | saw from GETS that the design
for this has been awarded to Viastrada Ltd . Just wanting to ask the following: -
Concept plans underway? -When do you expect detailed designs to
‘commence? -Who's the contractor to do the works? -IF no contractor yet, when
2nd how do you expect to appoint ane?

1 know its a long shot but | hope you can help me out on this one. 'm from 8C1
by the way, a construction leads provider that tracks & monitors construction
projects all throughout New Zealand. Any feedback is highly appreciated. Thank
you in advance,






